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Wednesday, 14th September 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Open Evening 

Thursday 29th September 

6.30pm to 9.00pm 
 

I am writing to invite you to our Open Evening so that you can see for yourselves what Malton School has to 

offer. 

For Year 6 parents I know that the coming month is an important time for you in making the choice of 

secondary school for your child.  We have arranged our Open Evening at what I hope is a helpful time for 

you.  There will be a presentation at 6:30pm in the Main Hall (West Wing) from myself. There will then be a 

chance to visit all the Departments of the school to see (and participate in!) a selection of their work.  You 

and your child will be able to ask questions to a wide range of staff and current students to get a flavour of 

life at Malton School. Information will be available about our iPad for Learning scheme (every student has an 

iPad and these are used extensively to enhance work in class and at home) and our extended day on a 

Thursday in which we deliver a wide range of personal skill development activities.  There will be 

refreshments available and a sample of school dinners to try. 

I am also aware that many Year 5 parents will be looking a year ahead to the decision they will have to make.  

You are very welcome to attend our event if it would be helpful for you at this stage. 

In addition to the free transport offered by North Yorkshire County Council to families in our catchment area, 

Malton School also provides transport serving out of catchment areas. There are currently eight different 

routes that serve, for example: 

 The A64 corridor to Filey, Seamer and Wintringham  

 Duggleby to Wold Newton 

 The villages from around Easingwold to Sheriff Hutton and West Lilling 

 The A170 corridor from Helmsley to Snainton 

 Westow to Scagglethorpe 

 The villages around Langton and Leavening 
 

I do hope you will consider Malton School as the right choice for your child and I look forward to meeting you 

in the near future. 

Yours faithfully 

 
R J Williams 

Headteacher 


